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May Newsletter 2023 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents, 

As May arrives, we will be talking about Plants, Forest Animals, 

and Vacations. Summer is almost here! We are looking 

forward to all the sun and all the fun! And so are the BV kids. 

We’re enjoying playing outside and loving the warmer 

weather. This past month we have been exploring, playing, 

cleaning, and clearing out our plant beds. 

Starting Monday, May 1st, we will be celebrating Teacher 

Appreciation Week. We have outlined a fun, inexpensive way 

for students to help us show appreciation for all that our 

teachers do for this center day in and day out! 

• Monday, May 1: Breakfast Treat 

o Bring your teacher(s) a breakfast treat (coffee, 

granola bar, coffee gift card, etc.) 

• Tuesday, May 2: Words from the Heart 

o Have your child create a thank you note or 

picture. 

• Wednesday, May 3: Thank you for helping us Grow! 

o Bring in a picked flower or plant. 

• Thursday, May 4: Treat Thursday 

o Bring in a special treat for your teacher. 

• Friday, May 5: Small Gift 

o Bring your teacher(s) a small gift. This can be a 

small purchased or handmade gift. (Does not 

have to be expensive.) 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 

Birthdays 

May 1-5 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 5 

Ms. Robin Hall’s Birthday 

May 19 

Summer Registration and 

Cap & Gown Money Due 

May 29 

Memorial Day – BV Closed 

May 30-31 

PreK Graduation Practice 

May 31 

Ms. Moe’s Birthday 

June 1 

PreK Graduation - Trinity 

Worship Center(4pm to 6pm) 

Figure 1: The Beginning Visions Beauty 

Salon & Spa! 
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Figure 6: Ms. Jeannette’s & Mrs. 

Valerie’s class studied Simple Machines 

in April 

 

Figures 2-5: The Annual BV 

Easter Egg Hunt 

Figure 7: Piñata time!! 

Thanks to Ruthie’s mom 

 


